
MPLX, LP
1515 Arapahoe St 
Denver, CO 80202 

Tower 1 Suite 1600 

3/2/2023 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Re: MPLX Request for Reconsideration - Case No. 22-0002 

Dear PUCO, 

This letter is submitted in response to the Public Utility Commission of Ohio’s (PUCO) recent permit fee notice with 
respect to certain MPLX LP subsidiary entities.   In my capacity as Pipeline Compliance Manager, I oversee pipeline 
compliance and reporting for MPLX LP, and certain of its subsidiaries, including Ohio Gathering Company, L.L.C., 
Jefferson Gas Gathering Company, LLC, and MarkWest Hydrocarbon, L.L.C.   

Each year my team requests the throughput volume from our measurement team, which is then calculated and reported 
to PUCO on our Gas Pipeline Safety Report. Unfortunately, this year, every gas meter in OH was provided, including the 
inlet, outlet, plant, sales, and other meters, rather than simply the outlet volume, which would reflect to total 
throughput of our system. In providing data from all meters, the same molecules were accounted for numerous times 
and MPLX ultimately provided to PUCO a throughput volume total, roughly 6 times larger than the actual throughput 
volume. 

MPLX is hereby requesting to amend all Throughput Reports submitted in calendar year 2022 be changed to the total 
outlet volume 178,368,469.02 mcf.  

We apologize for this error in reporting and are happy to provide PUCO with any additional information necessary to 
correct this situation. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Thanks, 

Tony Minutillo  
Pipeline Compliance Manager 
MPLX LP 
Tower 1, Suite 1600 
1515 Arapahoe Street 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
Desk: 303.531.9529 Ext: 9529 
Cell: 303.489.3275 
Fax: 303.542.8728 
Email: TMinutillo@MPLX.com 
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